
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

January 16, 1965

Dear Dr. Garcia:

In behalf of the President I am acknowledging
your fine letter of January 13.

I know it will be a source of encouragement to
him. I am aware of the splendid friendship
existing between you and the President, and I
shall see that your letter is brought to his
attention at the earliest opportunity.

With his best wishes and gratitude, I am

Sinc er e ,

Arthur C. Refry
Assista~

V

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan Street
Corpus Christi, Texas


